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BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

24 June 2013
Dear Parents/Carers

Before we head off on the summer holidays, we have a few items of information to share with you:

Wednesday 26th June: Moving on Ceremony for pre-school parents

An invitation has already been issued – we hope you can make this special ceremony.  Please take note of the time: 10.45am / 2.30pm.

Thursday, 27th June: End of Term Party and last day for all children
· Normal start times for morning and afternoon sessions.

· Let’s Party! – children can wear their party clothes on this day.

Procession Day

Thank you again to all for making the day such a marvellous success! We won 1st prize for the best turn-out, yet again. People have commented on how effective our costumes were – a very colourful, cheerful flock of happy birds!
Staffing changes
Due to our nursery roll returning to 50/50 after the summer, and the impact of this change on our staffing structure, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Young at the end of this term.  She has been a wonderful addition to our nursery and we would like to thank her for her dedication to the team and enthusiasm for the children in the nursery.  

Our key-workers for Session 2013/2014 are:

Red group: Miss Prentice and Mrs Drummond

Blue group: Miss Wilkins

Green group: Mrs Hay and Miss McAllister

Purple group: Mrs Orr

Yellow group: Mrs Bett

Wishing you all a lovely summer and we look forward to welcoming back our returning children on Wednesday, 21st August 2013.  We wish all those moving on to school the very best for the next step in their education.

Kind Regards,
Carene Hay (
Principal Teacher (acting)
